
Cherry, Brian K 

10/22/2010 3:15:30 PM
pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Final - Presentation of San Francisco Peninsula System Capacity Update (for 

Key Elected Officials)

FYI

From: Johnson, Kirk

Sent: Friday, October 22, 2010 2:15 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K

Subject: FW: Final - Presentation of San Francisco Peninsula System Capacity Update (for Key Elected Officials)

Brian, here is the presentation we shared with the elected officials today. There is
nothing new for the CPUC but you may want to share it with them just in case.

Kirk

From: Redacted

Sent: Friday, October 22, 2010 10:48 AM

To: Berkovitz, Trista (GT&D); Carter, Glen E; Whelan, Steve (GT&D); Hogenson, Todd (GT&D);

Cc: Johnson, Kirk

Subject:

Redacted

Final - Presentation of San Francisco Peninsula System Capacity Update (for Key Elected Officials)

Attached is the final copy of the San Francisco Peninsula System Capacity Update 
presentation given to key elected officials this morning. It outlines what was discussed 
for your info/use.

Your help with the attached was very much appreciated.

Thank you,

Kirk

SB GT&S 0799100
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